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Dear James:

Please accept this email as our request for postponement for the Zoning Board of Appeals
meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 18, 2024.  Per our discussions, we are requesting to be
removed from the April agenda and rescheduled for the June 2024 agenda to allow time for us
to continue working with the City.

Please confirm receipt of this email. 

Thank you,

Jennifer DeMarzo Casso, J.D., M.B.A
General Counsel
855 S. Federal Hwy
Pompano Beach, FL 33062
Ph: 954.943.6700 ext. 1671  Fax: 954.783.8971

 
This message and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or
entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy
this e-mail. The sender does not accept liability for any errors or omissions in the contents of this message which
arise as a result of the e-mail transmission. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender
immediately by email or telephone at 954-784-3317, and delete all copies of the message.
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